Parnijit Singh

Subject: FW: 2021/4959/P

Nathaniel Young
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386
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The maijority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Richard Simpson <} -

Sent: 23 December 2021 12:03

To: Nathaniel Young <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>

Subject:

ADVICE from The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

6 December 2021
3 Chester Gate 2021/4959/P
Objection.

The acoustic report as submitted shows that the noise emissions will not comply with Camden’s requirements but
the specification for addressing this problem is not accessible online and cannot therefore be assessed as required.

We note that the acoustic report concludes:

6.2 The assessment has shown that the plant noise emissions from the proposed MVHR unit will not comply with
the requirements of the local planning authority as specified in Condition 4 of the planning permission.
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6.3 In order to sufficiently reduce the plant noise impact, without changing the proposed unit or changing the
location of the proposed atmospheric terminals, it is recommended that atmospheric attenuators are installed at
the proposed MVHR unit. An acoustic specification for these attenuators has been formulated and presented for
consideration by the successful tenderer.’

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair



